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Good morning / afternoon
I write to advise that IATA has no objections to the proposed changes to Airways NZ’s Pricing 
Framework and Standard Terms & Conditions in order to facilitate the out-of-cycle-price reset in late 
2022 / early 2023.
We look forward to the next stage of consultation containing Airways’ updated traffic volume 
forecasts.
Regards,
John Moore
Assistant Director
Operations, Safety & Security | Asia-Pacific

International Air Transport Association
80 Pasir Panjang Road, 20-81 Mapletree Business City,
117372, Singapore,
iata.org
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